
 
 
Hello Everyone: 
 
The La Verne Historical Society has many activities planned for 2018-2019. Read your 
newsletter for events from October-January and look for your yearly calendar in early October. 
Mark your calendar for Monday, October 8th for our fall presentation on the Mount Lowe 
Railway and the life of Thaddeus Lowe. Our member/community meeting will be at the Hillcrest 
Meeting House at 7:00pm. 
 
In addition to events on the calendar we sponsor different activities that are of interest to La 
Verne citizens. On October 20th we are dedicating the newest bronze marker home at 2279 
Bonita at 11:00am.  I understand that a special guest will attend the dedication. 
 
On October 23rd the LVHS has arranged a special tour of the Phillips Mansion and Spadra 
Cemetery in Pomona. Contact Sherry Best to get on the tour list – there are 30 spaces for this 
event. 
 
We’ll send updates of events and activities via my President’s Messages. When we hear of 
interesting activities in neighboring cities (like the dedication of the Lassie House in Pomona), 
we’ll pass that along. Finally, don’t forget the Pomona Concert Band. They are excellent and we 
really hope you attend one of their concerts. 
 
The fall is when the LVHS accepts nominations for officers. Please send your nomination to me 
at sbest@lavernehistoricalsociety.org or mail a nomination to me at 3949 Bradford Street, La 
Verne, CA 91750 so I can get all nominations on the ballot.   
 
Welcome to the end of summer and beginning of a busy year. 
 
Sherry Best, President 
LVHS 
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